2 TEXAS INTERNATIONAL PETROLEUM CORPORATION

1720 WILCO BUILDING
MIDLAND, TEXAS 79701
v PHONE 915-682-9741

August 21, 1974

New Mexico 0i1 Conservation Commission
P. 0. Box 2088
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Attention: Mr. A. L. Porter, Jr., Secretary-Director

Re: Hudson-Federal #1
Sec. 29, T-20-S, R-30-E,
Eddy County, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

Texas International Petroleum Corporation, as operator, respectfully requests
approval for the recompletion of the Hudson-Federal #1 in the Golden Lane
(Strawn) Field on a 320 acre proration tract occupying the entire south half
of Section 29, T-20-S, R-30-E, Eddy County, New Mexico, at an unorthodox loca-
tion of 1650' FSL and 1650' FEL of the Section. The subject well was completed
as a Morrow producer prior to plug back and recompletion in the Strawn. Al1
operators of proration or spacing units offsetting the subject tract have been
notified of this application by registered mail.

Yours very truly,

DL by

urphy
Division Engineer

Vééi//Mr. Gressett

NMOCC
Artesia, New Mexico
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